
Reporting for National Security 

Please report in narrative form what your unit is doing to support our military and their families.  

Please give me volunteer hours and any money that has been spent. 

If you display the POW/MIA flag at your meetings that is National Security 

Mid-Year Report due to me by December 30, 2016 and Year End Report by May 1, 2016 

Email this report to:  tonigimpel@idaholegion.com  

 

 

NATIONAL SECURITY 

The purpose of the National Security Committee is to support our military and their families. As 

members we can do this by:. 

 Honoring the Troops Display Blue Star Banners in the window to show that someone in 

the home is serving in the U.S. Armed Forces 

 Sponsor Welcome-Home Events   

 Participate in POW/MIA Remembrance Services  

 Train and join in your Community Emergency Response Team 

 Do your part to ensuring that America’s POW/MIAs be honored and recognized 

 

For more information go to: https://www.alaforveterans.org/Programs/National-Security  

Toni Gimpel, National Security Chairman 

 

 

 

http://www.legion.org/troops/bluestar

